Dear Former Grace Christian University Student:

In the enclosed envelope you will find a check related to the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) for the Coronavirus pandemic. Since you attended Grace Christian University during the pandemic, you qualified for relief. The federal grant was designed to provide financial assistance during this time.

There are no strings attached to the check and it is not considered taxable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 616-261-8589.

Sincerely,

Brian Gleason
Director of Finance and Business
Grace Christian University
bgleason@gracechristian.edu